
Belinda Secular 
 

Hello, 
I am reaching out to strongly request NO more WIPP expansion. New Mexicans, especially
environmentally conscious ones, and those who are most land-based and affected by environmental
concerns do NOT want this. Please set a closure date for WIPP. 
Please ensure NMED rigorously enforces the provisions that have been put into the Permit to limit
WIPP expansion. 
Thank you for your time.


